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Letter or Email Response: 
I am writing to complain about the plans to build on Loughton's green spaces, particularly Jessel green. I have lived 
here most of my life and did not wish to move away because of our beautiful open spaces in Loughton. I have brought 
my children and now grandchildren up to enjoy walking, picniccing, playing in these areas. These are beautiful safe 
places to enjoy so please do not take them away from us and from families to enjoy in the future. I do not wish to live 
in a built up town with more cars and traffic, noise and crowds. Loughton is a lovely peaceful area and people often 
when they visit me comment on how much open space and nature there is about. These green spaces have a calming 
effect on people just going for a walk to unwind a distress from life and problems to see people and children enjoying 
themselves, and people who do not have gardens need places to go to. It is vital we keep these spaces, in particular 
Jessles green please do not destroy our beautiful green.    
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